

January 1, 2022

Mr. Indra Winquest District General Manager Incline Village General Improvement District 893 Southwood Blvd Incline Village, NV 89451

Dear Mr. Winquest,

This letter serves to affirm the interest of the Dave & Cheryl Duffield Foundation (the "Foundation") in supporting improvements and new amenities to Incline Village recreation facilities and services as further described below. While this letter does not constitute a financial commitment, it is the intent of the Foundation to partner with the Incline Village General Improvement District to effect these improvements under terms and conditions to be further negotiated in good faith over the coming months as conceptual design and approval processes progress. Additionally, this offer is contingent upon an eventual overall agreement between parties to pursue an aggressive timeline for final completion of said improvements to be determined and agreed upon during the conceptual phase.

Potential activities contemplated under this affirmation of interest include construction of youth and teen facilities at the existing IVGID Recreation Center site to include but not limited to:

- Construction of a new multi-use gymnasium to provide safe and supervised programs and activities for community youth and teens including dedicated space for gymnastics programming and instruction
- Ancillary programming space to include but not limited to multi use classroom programming space and social and emotional learning gathering space
- Administrational space including but not limited to front desk and check in services, office and meeting space
- Supporting infrastructure including but not limited to restrooms, kitchen, and storage space

The Dave & Cheryl Duffield Foundation is a private foundation chartered as a 501(c)3 not-for-profit corporation under the laws of Nevada.

Sincerely.

Chris Watts Treasurer